
November / December Newsletter. 

National Santa Dash: 

We are going to join thousands of other young people across the Country and take part in the School 

Games National Santa Dash on Friday 11th December. There is not a specified distance, it is just 

about getting our children outside, being active and most importantly having fun. The children will 

either run on the field or around the playground, weather dependent. 

All we ask is that you send your child into school in their P.E. kits and we welcome any Santa attire 

they wish to wear – Santa hats, jumpers, headbands or simply tinsel in their hair etc! It really is all 

about having fun!  

 

P.E. Challenge: 

Last half term the children all took part in the Boston Schools Partnership 1 mile X-country challenge. 

As you already know the children did amazingly well and received the gold award for participation, 

some of our children also managed to achieve a top 3 place across all the Boston Schools – WOW! 

This half term, we have been set a new challenge. Again we will compete against each other as well 

as the rest of the Boston Partnership Schools.  The focus this time is football – each year group has 

been set a different challenge. Year 1/2 are completing the ‘tick, tock toe tap challenge’, Year 3/4 

the ‘tick, tock, toe step over challenge’ and Y5/6 the ‘tick, tock toe roll over challenge’. The children 

will see how many of the set skill they can achieve in 1 minute.  

It is so important that we continue to try and keep our children as active as possible during this 

challenging time, and also that we are attempting to still provide them with some sort of friendly 

competition. Let’s try and achieve the gold status again!  

 

Christmas Fun and jumper day: 

Don’t forget the last day of term, Thursday 17th December, is Christmas jumper day. It will also be a 

day filled with fun and games in each classroom – we feel that the children have worked so hard and 

been so fantastic in such uncertain times they deserve a treat!  

 

Congregating outside: 

Finally, can we please take the opportunity to remind you all that at a time when Covid rates are at 

their highest in our area, we ask you to simply drop off / collect your children from school and please 

do not congregate in small groups. We are trying our very best to keep our community safe and 

hope that you will support us in doing so. Many thanks and keep safe - Remember hands, face, 

space. 

 

                                                                                                 We thank you for your continued support  

                                                                                                                 in these challenging  times.  


